
                            
 

 
 

FULL ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

 

For construction at: 

 

19 Lakeshore Drive  
 

 
Please be advised that a road closure will be in effect on: 

 
 

Friday May 8th, 2020 
 

Between the hours of:  
 

8:00 am – 1:00 pm 
 

As a reminder: This is a Full Road Closure 
and Lakeshore Drive will be inaccessible for 

traffic during this time. 
 

Overflow parking is ONLY available South of Lakeshore Dr. 
or at Sunnyside Blvd., provided a residential parking permit 

is displayed. Lot A is currently closed. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience.  
Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

Cultus Lake Park 


